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March 3, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc., Leave to Construct and Cost Allocation Issue 
 Procedural Order No. 3, January 28, 2015 – Intervenor Request 
 Board File No.: EB-2013-0421 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
On January 28, 2015, the Board published Procedural Order No. 3 directing a phased approach for 
the above-noted Application.  In this letter, the Board has distinguished Phase 1 to deal with the 
Leave-to-Construct portion of the Application and Phase 2 to deal with the Cost Allocation portion of 
the Application.   
 
With respect to Phase 2, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“EPI”) forms part of the E3 Coalition, to which the 
Board has already granted intervenor status and cost eligibility. While it is anticipated that EPI will 
continue to be engaged in Phase 2 as part of the E3 Coalition, EPI respectively requests to also 
maintain individual intervenor status in Phase 2 of the Application.  
 
Please forward all correspondence to: 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70) 
Chatham, ON   N7M 5K2  
Telephone:  (519) 352 6300 x 558 
Email:  regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Director of Regulatory & Administration 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President 

Dan Charron, VP Engineering & Asset Management 
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer & VP Administration 


